10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 17 December 1993

Thank you for your letter of 16 December to the Prime Minister. He has
left town for the weekend, but I shall send it to him with the next batch of
papers. I know that he will be warmly appreciative of your support.

May I send you my best wishes for Christmas, and for a relaxing break
in Nigeria.

RODERIC LYNE

Chief Emeka C Anyaoku CON



